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To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of the new rule proposed that will require a notary to provide itemized
invoices of charges for services performed as well as notice of all charges before any acts are
performed. I believe this will increase transparency in the industry and will also increase
competition. These new rules will greatly benefit both notaries and the general public. I hope
that these rules will be adopted.

Sincerely,
Katie Brown
Notary Public


